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“Bjelasnica Statement” of BiH authorities 
  

 

Commitment to Implement Reforms 
Confirmed  

 
 

    Representatives of executive and 
legislative authorities in BiH, after 
meetings with international 
community representatives at 
Bjelasnica mountain on Wednesday 
and Thursday confirmed their 
commitment to implement urgent 
reforms in the country.   
In the so-called “Bjelasnica 
statement”, they expressed the 
intention to develop results they 
realized during the first months of 
their mandate, such as 
implementation of “Bulldozer 
Committee” recommendations, Fena 
reported. 
“We confirm our commitment to 
further develop what has been 
accomplished in the area of reforms 
anticipated in the “Business and 
Justice” package. This especially 
concerns its second phase that 
includes focusing on a better-
regulated business environment, 
simpler taxation system with lower 
tax rates, privatization and fast 
export growth,” the statement reads. 
 
 
 
 
 

They also announced continued 
building of the rule of law, and 
decisiveness in fight against 
organized crimes, using all means 
available to BiH authorities, 
especially in close cooperation with 
neighbors. 
By this statement, representatives of 
BiH authorities also committed to 
accelerated reforms in the field of 
defense, in order to ensure that BiH 
is prepared for membership with the 
Partnership for Peace by January 
2004. 






